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Kansas receipts for November show steady economic growth 
 

TOPEKA – The Kansas economy continued its steady growth in November with receipts coming 

in $2.5 million more than projections on Wednesday.  

 

State sales tax grew about 4 percent to $172 million or $2.4 million more than estimates. That is 

$19.2 million more than the state collected in November 2010. However, the state paid $10 

million in refunds in 2010.  

 

 “While our state continues to show signs of the economy growing at a steady pace, we still must 

be careful not to disrupt the positive trends we’ve see these last several months, “said Revenue 

Secretary Nick Jordan.  

 

The state collected $406 million in November, which was 0.6 percent more than anticipated and 

$22 million more than what was collected in November 2010.  

 


